
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: November 15, 2023 

 

Re: Resolution – PEA Head Start Contract 2023-24 SY 

 

 

Be it Resolved that the Board of Education does hereby approve entering into a contract with 

Gateway Community Action Partnership to provide preschool program services as a Head Start 

Grantee for the period of September 2023 through June 2024. 

 

 
 

 


